
  an 3303 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  an 3303 # men {men}; a primary particle; properly, indicative
of affirmation or concession (in fact); usually followed by a
contrasted clause with 1161 (this one, the former, etc): -- even,
 indeed, so, some, truly, verily. Often compounded with other
particles in {an} intensive or asseverative sense.[ql

  asseverative 3303 # men {men}; a primary particle; properly,
indicative of affirmation or concession (in fact); usually
followed by a contrasted clause with 1161 (this one, the former,
etc): -- even, indeed, so, some, truly, verily. Often compounded
with other particles in an intensive or {asseverative} sense.[ql

  compounded 3303 # men {men}; a primary particle; properly,
indicative of affirmation or concession (in fact); usually
followed by a contrasted clause with 1161 (this one, the former,
etc): -- even, indeed, so, some, truly, verily. Often
{compounded} with other particles in an intensive or
asseverative sense.[ql

  in 3303 # men {men}; a primary particle; properly, indicative
of affirmation or concession (in fact); usually followed by a
contrasted clause with 1161 (this one, the former, etc): -- even,
 indeed, so, some, truly, verily. Often compounded with other
particles {in} an intensive or asseverative sense.[ql

  indeed 3303 # men {men}; a primary particle; properly,
indicative of affirmation or concession (in fact); usually
followed by a contrasted clause with 1161 (this one, the former,
etc): -- even, {indeed}, so, some, truly, verily. Often
compounded with other particles in an intensive or asseverative
sense.[ql

  intensive 3303 # men {men}; a primary particle; properly,
indicative of affirmation or concession (in fact); usually
followed by a contrasted clause with 1161 (this one, the former,
etc): -- even, indeed, so, some, truly, verily. Often compounded
with other particles in an {intensive} or asseverative sense.[ql

  Often 3303 # men {men}; a primary particle; properly,
indicative of affirmation or concession (in fact); usually
followed by a contrasted clause with 1161 (this one, the former,
etc): -- even, indeed, so, some, truly, verily. {Often}
compounded with other particles in an intensive or asseverative
sense.[ql

  or 3303 # men {men}; a primary particle; properly, indicative
of affirmation or concession (in fact); usually followed by a
contrasted clause with 1161 (this one, the former, etc): -- even,
 indeed, so, some, truly, verily. Often compounded with other
particles in an intensive {or} asseverative sense.[ql

  other 3303 # men {men}; a primary particle; properly,
indicative of affirmation or concession (in fact); usually
followed by a contrasted clause with 1161 (this one, the former,
etc): -- even, indeed, so, some, truly, verily. Often compounded
with {other} particles in an intensive or asseverative sense.[ql

  particles 3303 # men {men}; a primary particle; properly,
indicative of affirmation or concession (in fact); usually
followed by a contrasted clause with 1161 (this one, the former,
etc): -- even, indeed, so, some, truly, verily. Often compounded
with other {particles} in an intensive or asseverative sense.[ql

  sense 3303 # men {men}; a primary particle; properly,
indicative of affirmation or concession (in fact); usually
followed by a contrasted clause with 1161 (this one, the former,
etc): -- even, indeed, so, some, truly, verily. Often compounded
with other particles in an intensive or asseverative {sense}.[ql

  so 3303 # men {men}; a primary particle; properly, indicative
of affirmation or concession (in fact); usually followed by a
contrasted clause with 1161 (this one, the former, etc): -- even,
 indeed, {so}, some, truly, verily. Often compounded with other
particles in an intensive or asseverative sense.[ql

  some 3303 # men {men}; a primary particle; properly,
indicative of affirmation or concession (in fact); usually
followed by a contrasted clause with 1161 (this one, the former,
etc): -- even, indeed, so, {some}, truly, verily. Often
compounded with other particles in an intensive or asseverative
sense.[ql

  surely 2229 # e {ay}; an adverb of confirmation; perhaps
intensive of 2228; used only (in the N.T.) before 3303;
assuredly: -- {surely}.[ql ***. he. See 3588.[ql ***. he. See
3739.[ql ***. ei. See 5600.[ql

  surely 3375 # men {mane}; a stronger form of 3303; a particle
of affirmation (only with 2229); assuredly: -- + {surely}.[ql

  truly 3303 # men {men}; a primary particle; properly,
indicative of affirmation or concession (in fact); usually
followed by a contrasted clause with 1161 (this one, the former,
etc): -- even, indeed, so, some, {truly}, verily. Often
compounded with other particles in an intensive or asseverative
sense.[ql

  verily 3303 # men {men}; a primary particle; properly,
indicative of affirmation or concession (in fact); usually
followed by a contrasted clause with 1161 (this one, the former,
etc): -- even, indeed, so, some, truly, {verily}. Often
compounded with other particles in an intensive or asseverative
sense.[ql

  with 3303 # men {men}; a primary particle; properly,
indicative of affirmation or concession (in fact); usually
followed by a contrasted clause with 1161 (this one, the former,
etc): -- even, indeed, so, some, truly, verily. Often compounded
{with} other particles in an intensive or asseverative sense.[ql
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